
From: Muskal, Michael <Michael.Muskal@latimes.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/22/2015 3:01:21 PM
Subject: RE: Seeking comment on Gov. Haley's decision to remove the confederate flag. Thanks, 

Michael

Now that even the WSJ has reported this, can you confirm?

South Carolina Gov. Nikki Haley is expected to call for removing the Confederate battle flag from the statehouse grounds in Columbia, five days after nine African-Americans were 
killed in a historically black church in Charleston.

The South Carolina legislature would have to agree to remove the flag, which flies outside the statehouse under a brokered compromise.

Ms. Haley, a Republican, is expected to appear at an afternoon news conference with other lawmakers after a series of meetings on Monday and over the weekend.

 
From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2015 11:14 AM
 
To: Muskal, Michael
 
Subject: FW: Seeking comment on Gov. Haley's decision to remove the confederate flag. Thanks, Michael
 
The governor will deliver remarks at 4 PM.
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